
From: VANSICKLE Matthew
To: STURDEVANT Debra; "GOLDSTEIN Meyer"
Subject: RE: EQC staff report for copper rulemaking
Date: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 13:53:01

Thank you for the heads-up! Greatly appreciated. I can schedule some time on Wednesday, Oct. 19
morning in my schedule for this.
 
I will only be looking for agency style and general readability, so I’m fine in going before Wendy.
 
Thanks,
 
Matthew
 
Matthew Van Sickle
503-229-6044 (O)
 

From: STURDEVANT Debra 
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 1:46 PM
To: 'GOLDSTEIN Meyer' <meyer.goldstein@state.or.us>; VANSICKLE Matthew
<VANSICKLE.Matthew@deq.state.or.us>
Cc: STURDEVANT Debra <STURDEVANT.Debra@deq.state.or.us>
Subject: EQC staff report for copper rulemaking
 
Meyer and Matt,  DEQ is on a compressed schedule for the copper water quality standard

rulemaking.  We are planning to proposed the rule to the EQC on November 2nd and Stephanie is
allowing us to submit the staff report to her on October 20 (Thursday).
 
Jennifer will review the staff report Monday and I have sent Wendy Wiles an invite to review it
Wednesday afternoon.  (She is booked on Tuesday.)
 
Can you review the report on Wednesday as well?  Perhaps in the morning would be best, before I
send it to Wendy.  Or do you prefer to review it after Wendy’s review, which would be first thing
Thursday morning (I need to turn it in that same day)?  I realize that would be the normal procedure,
but just checking, given the circumstances.
 
Thank you!
 

Debra Sturdevant
Water Quality Standards Program, Oregon DEQ
 
503-229-6691
sturdevant.debra@deq.state.or.us 
Water Quality Standards website

 
This November, DEQ's Headquarters Office will move to a new location –
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the 700 Lloyd Building at 700 NE Multnomah St., Suite #600, Portland, OR 97232.

The target date for operating at the new location is November 7th, 2016.
 


